
 

 

8th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 2024 Leavers Hoodies 
 
This year’s 2024 Leavers Hoodies can be ordered directly via the School’s In website www.schoolsinuniform.co.uk, 
under the Leavers Hoodies tab.  
 
The hoodies are priced at £20.00 which includes the school logo to front breast and Class of 24 print to the back with 
the class list within the 24.  You have the option to add your child’s name to your hoodie at a cost of £2.50. 
 
Colours will be available to view and choose online and you will be able to choose from the following colours (these 
colours were voted on by Year 11): 
 

• Cornflower Blue 

• Pistachio Green  

• Caramel Latte  

• Red Hot Chilli  

• Purple  

• Lavender  

• Hot Pink 

• Heather Grey 

• Black 

• Navy 

 
If there are any supply issues with your size and colour combination, then School’s In will contact you directly. 
 
The online shop will be open from Friday 12th January 2024 and will close on Friday 9th February 2024.  After the 
online shop closes, NO ORDERS will be able to be placed and all orders will be processed and go into production.  
 
At checkout, please select Leavers Hoodies – Collect from School as your collection point.  Delivery will be made to 
school by Monday 24th March 2024 and will be distributed by school staff.  
 
Due to Leavers Hoodies being a bespoke product, School’s In does not accept refunds or exchanges.  I have a range 
of sizes XS to XL available to try on in the mornings so your child can order the correct size. 
 
If you require any further information on how to order, or for help with sizing, you can contact the supplier directly 
via email - sales@schoolsinuniform.co.uk or ask Mrs Caton for further details.   
 
 Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs H Caton 
Head of Year 11 
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